


A total of 674 Families requested an Early Help service in 2016/17 compared to 811 families in 2017/18.  A rise of 20.33%

The months of June, November, January and March continue to remain the ‘peak periods’ for Early Help.

March 2018 witnessed the greatest number of families requesting an Early Help Service (108).



Closure outcomes have been recorded since October 2016, so we do not have a full year on year comparison. From the 

Outcomes recorded for 2017/18:-

• 49.85% are either closed with successful outcomes (Celebrate & Sustain Change), or signposted to an appropriate 

agency; 

• 18.46% do not engage from the start, 

• 11.77% disengage once they begin working with the service, 

• 4.22% move out of the borough, 

• 15.70% are stepped up to Social Care. 
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Schools continue to provide the greats number of request for service into Early Help, representing 28.21% of all requests in 

2016/17 and  30.23% in 2017/18 respectfully.

Police requests  to Early Help have declined slightly between the two financial years, making up 23.19% in 2016/17 and 

16.07% 2017/18.

School 
/education 
dept, 388

Police/police 
dept., 197

Self Referral, 70

Other Local 
Authority, 60

Haringey Early 
Help Service, 53

Voluntary 
Organisation, 39

Health Services - Other 
primary health services, 38

CAMHS, 33
Hospital 

Paediatrics, 31

Hospital (apart 
from A&E and 

paediatrics), 30

Top 10 contacts from MASH/SPA
Contact 2017/18



0

20

40

60

80

100

120

140

160

180

153

131
125

104
96

85
82 81 81

75

173

140

117

94

145

118
111

85
80

88

Fa
m

il
ie

s

Ward

Top 10 Location of ALL Families who requested a service with EH - 2016/17 
and 2017/18

2016/17 2017/18

The above chart shows the number of families requesting a service from Early Help during each financial year.  Families 

from Tottenham Hale and Northumberland Park continue to present the greatest number of requests year on year.  

However, families from Tottenham Green reflect the greatest increase in demand, with a 51.04% increase from 2016/17 to 

2017/18.





A total of 388 requests for service were received by the Early Help Service from Schools.  The above graph shows the top 10 primary 

schools attended by children whose family requested a service from Early Help during 2017/18. There were a total of 53 individual 

primary schools requesting a service from Early Help during this period. 

This will include schools located outside the borough.



The above graph shows the top 10 secondary schools attended by children whose family requested a service from Early Help during 

2017/18. There were a total of 19 Secondary schools requesting a service from Early Help during this period. This will include schools 

located outside the borough.



Of the 388 request for service received from schools :-

• 44.07% were for girls, 55.15% were for boys, and 0.7% were unknown

• Boys aged between 9 and 12 represented the highest percentage of requests at 17.27%

• Children aged between 13 and 18 represented the overall highest proportion of all requests, at 28.35% 



Children residing in Tottenham Green represent the highest percentage of requests for service made by schools into the 

Early Help Service. (12.11%).  This is slightly disproportionate to the overall number of requests made to the Early Help 

Service during 2017/18, which were greatest within Tottenham Hale.



The 388 request for service were received by the Early Help Service from Schools, or education departments constituted a 

total of 184 individual families.  The above graph highlights the presenting needs identified for each family, at the time of

assessment, and the outcomes which have been achieved to date.  Please be advised that multiple issues Can be selected 

for each family.  These figures will also include those families who elected not to engage with the 

Early Help service.



• Linked FSW’s have developed 

some very strong relationships 

with schools and Children's 

Centres resulting in earlier 

identification of need;

• Employment Advisers have 

rolled out 26 workshops in 

schools and CC’s with parents 

over the last year supporting 

returns to work, accessing 

benefits;

• Significant numbers of families 

with children with SEND are  

being supported  by FSW’s in 

locality teams (Practice Week 

– October 2018)

• Young Carers specialist has 

delivered training, assemblies 

and workshops to 15 schools 

over the last year raising 

awareness, improving 

identification and promoting 

pathways;

• Team Around the School 

approach has been successful 

in supporting settings with the 

following themes: Gangs, 

CSE, Serious Violence (in 

partnership with the Godwin 

Lawson Foundation), 

Improving Emotional 

Wellbeing;
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IMPACT ON OUTCOMES



• Appointment of a Parenting Coordinator has facilitated improvements in information 

and advice available to parents in Haringey and a robust offer of support available

• https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/parenting

• 24 Haringey parents have graduated from Strengthening Families, Strengthening 

Communities Parenting 2 Programmes based in schools over the last year, with a 

further programme starting in January 2019. Testimonials below:

 ‘Joining this group made me understand how parenting can be influenced by our 

background and regardless of diversity we can still make the most out of our 

values and characteristics in order to discipline our offspring in the right way, 

thanks for giving me the opportunity to learn.’

 ‘The teaching and strategies that this course has given me are outstanding! It has 

given me my patience and understanding back to help me be a better parent to 

my child and has shown me a way forward to help teach my son to be the 

amazing person I know he already is.’

 ‘This course has helped me to reflect on my own behaviour as well as my 

children’s behaviour and has given me the strategies to try. I feel I have more 

tools in the toolbox now!’

 ‘I have realised that throughout the years I was only focusing on meeting my 

children's physical and spiritual needs and neglecting the Mental and Emotional 

needs which I now see are crucial to their wellbeing’.

 'I would gladly recommend the programme to any other parent'.

https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/parenting
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